
Caroling on the South Shore
Join  Sierra  Community  Church  for  an  evening  of  Christmas
caroling Dec. 21st from 6:30-8:30pm, in the church parking lot
located at 1165 Sierra Blvd. in South Lake Tahoe.

Get  in  the  Christmas  spirit  with  singing,  hot  chocolate,
coffee  and  cookies,  and  then  help  spread  the  good  cheer
throughout the Sierra Tract neighborhood. Everyone is welcome.

For more information, call (530) 544.7055.
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